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Olympic fever has swept through the classrooms!
Each year selected a country to cheer for and
learned and shared more about it throughout the
week. What an engaging way to expand our
geography knowledge! Friday’s Olympic Mufti Day
(complete with closing ceremony) should be a lot of
fun! 

Thanks for your support as we trial our new Canteen
system. We hope to tweak and expand the offerings,
but need to support our local suppliers through the
transition first, too. Every new system has a few
challenges but we are really hopeful this will work
well for our community and alleviate pressure on
parents to have to manage and volunteer at the
Canteen. Lunchfox have been a great help so far. 

This week, Year 6 began their Public Speaking. This
will continue across all year groups throughout the
term. It’s been inspiring for other classes to watch
our Year 6 students present their well-researched
and articulate speeches - and a big reminder that
these students are just half a year away from
starting high school in 2025! 

Speaking of 2025... We’re thrilled to let you know our
Kindy class for next year is now officially full (and we
have a very long waitlist too)!

Virginia Outred, Principal

Friday August 30th is our special
Father’s Day breakfast celebration.
Thank you to our Year 1 class
parents Ellen and Sean for
organising! Orders are now open via
QKR and close Tuesday Aug 27th.
See flyer below for more details. 

Father’s Day

Book Week will be celebrated Sept
9th - 13th. Also, the Book Week
Parade will be onThursday 12th at
9.15 on the basketball court. All
welcome to watch!

Book Week
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What’s On at Joeys

Friendology - Parent Tip
Let’s be honest, friendships are easy for kids when they’re getting along. However, Friendship Fact
#1 reminds us that “No friendship (or relationship) is perfect.” This means, it’s normal to have
Friendship Fires once in a while!  But, what if it’s MORE than once in a while… What if these Fires are
constant?

Many kids will admit they’ve experienced a high-conflict friendship… and it can feel very
challenging when a friendship goes from the Green-Zone to the Red-Zone regularly. Words that
children often use to describe these up-and-down friendships include: Unpredictable, hard, and
exhausting.

“Fiery Friendships” can feel especially confusing for parents, as their child oscillates between
“Best Friends” and “They’re not invited to my birthday party!” For teachers, these students can
sometimes cause a lot of drama for classmates who sometimes find themselves caught in the
middle (what we call in our Friendology friendship skills curriculum, a Friendship Sandwich! It’s
sticky and messy in there!).

So, what can we do to support a child in this type of everyday-is-different friendship?  Pop on
over to the URStrong blog for lots of really helpful tips:
https://urstrong.com/high-conflict-friendships/

Public Speaking in Term 3

Olympics Day

Tomorrow, we’re embracing the
Olympics fever and having a day
themed around this special
sporting event. Students should
come dressed in mufti, in the
colours of the flag for the country
their Class is collectively cheering
on! 

Kindy: Italy 🇮🇹
Yr 1: Japan 🇯🇵
Yr 2: Belgium 🇧🇪
Yr 3: USA 🇺🇸
Yr 4:  Germany 🇩🇪
Yr 5: France 🇫🇷
Yr 6: Australia 💚💛 (Green & Gold)

There’s a reason we do Public Speaking across all year groups. Firstly, because it’s part of the NSW English Curriculum around
mandatory oral language and communication outcomes. Public speaking is the forum for our students to learn the skills
embedded in these outcomes. But it’s also a great, safe and supportive way for our students to challenge themselves. In their
futures, our Joeys will likely need to express themselves in groups, and Public Speaking - even at a young age - is a good way to
learn to develop clear communication skills and presentation techniques. 

That’s not to say Public Speaking isn’t very intimidating for some! We encourage students to choose subject matter linked to the
topics that they are passionate about. It’s also important to remember that nerves are normal. The best way to manage those
butterflies? Practice and prepare! 

Let your child know that physical signs of nerves like a pounding heart and shaking hands are just that - nerves making themselves
known. It doesn’t mean they will perform badly. In fact, some nerves are good! That adrenaline rush also makes you more alert.
Practising and preparing will help build confidence. Help by listening to your child’s speech until they feel comfortable with it - and
give lots of positive reinforcement. 

https://www.instagram.com/explore/tags/1/
https://urstrong.com/high-conflict-friendships/


Friday August 9th: Olympics Day - Mufti for everyone!

Thursday August 15th: Northern Beaches Catholic Schools Zone Athletics at SOPAC Homebush 

Thursday August 15th: Yr 6 Iceblock fundraiser. Orders open soon!

Thursday August 15th: Holy Day of Obligation for the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary. Yr
3-6 will attend Parish Mass at 9.30. K-2 will have liturgy in the Church at 2.30

Wednesday August 14th: ICAS English Assessments 

Thursday August 22nd: Parent Engagement Session - Science activities. 
2.15pm in classrooms.

Week commencing Mon Aug 26th (Week 6): ICAS Maths assessments 

Monday 26th August: P&F Meeting. Details will be sent via Compass

Friday August 30th: Father’s Day breakfast 

Monday Sept 2nd: School Public Speaking class winners’ presentations 

CHANGED: Monday Sept 9th - Fri Sept 13th: Book Week! Parade day Thursday Sept 12

Thursday Sept 5th: Primary Schools Band Day at Mater Maria 

Tuesday 17th Sept 17th: Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) Soccer Gala Day 

Friday Sept 27th: Last Day of Term 3
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Key Info
Things to Remember

How to Sign Up for Canteen
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Father’s Day
Friday August 30th
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Band Info
Lessons, Fees and more

https://www.musiclinks.com.au/joeys
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Ignite Conference
Information


